11 November 2024

Dear President Aghion KC, Mr Peter Wertheim AM, and Mr Alex Ryvchin,

Thank you for your letter of 10 November received by our office today. We appreciate the contents
therein and will convey the letter to our Government.

His Majesty the King, Dutch Prime Minister Schoof and Minister of Foreign Affairs Veldkamp have stated
that they are horrified by the antisemitic attacks on Israeli citizens and that this is completely
unacceptable.

The Dutch authorities have launched a major investigation into this antisemitic violence and will hold

those responsible to account.

The Netherlands condemns these criminal acts in the strongest possible terms. Antisemitism has
absolutely no place in the Netherlands. Jewish people must be safe everywhere including Amsterdam.

Thank you once again for your email.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Ardi Stoios-Braken,

Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to Australia



